SALT LAKE Owner’s Report of Site Decontamination and
COUNTY Request for Entry
HEALTH DEPARTMENT Chemically Contaminated Property
Environmental Health Division
385-468-3835; HealthSan@slco.org

, , owner of record of the property listed

print owner’s name

below, have contracted with to remove
name of decontamination company

chemical contamination at the following site:

street address

city and ZIP

Attached is the paperwork from the above-named company regarding the work done to
decontaminate this site.

This site has been decontaminated in accordance with the approved work plan and
Salt Lake County Health Department Requlation #32—Chemically Contaminated

Properties.

| am hereby making a request that the Salt Lake County Health Department remove
the “Closed to Entry” placard posted on the property.

Owner’s street address

Owner’s city, state, ZIP

Daytime telephone Evening telephone
Email
Owner’s signature Date

Salt Lake County Health Department promotes and protects community and environmental health
saltlakehealth.org


https://slco.org/globalassets/1-site-files/health/regs/meth.pdf
https://slco.org/globalassets/1-site-files/health/regs/meth.pdf
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